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Dear Country Hills Elementary School Families,

We are so pleased to be working with you for the 2024 — 2025 school year. Our names are Amy Leech and
Fran Garnick, and we own A+ School Supplies. It is our goal to simplify the ordering of your child(ren)’s
school supplies. We offer a variety of supplies, easy on-line ordering, and free delivery straight to your
child(ren)’s classroom for the first day of school!! When you are ready to order, please note the following:

e Ordering is now available online
e Please order by going to www.apssfl.com or scanning the QR code below, click “Order Now”,

then type in your school code — panther.
e You may also order by mail or scan using an order form which will be on our website as well as
the school’s website. Our forms can be found by going to www.apssfl.com, under the heading

order forms, type in school code — panther. (Address and email address will be on the order
form)

e Parents: PLEASE keep in mind that if you choose to shop on your own, you might not be able to
find the exact product(s) that we are providing in the supply box. If you encounter this, please
purchase an item that is comparable to what we are providing. Thank you.

DEADLINE: Monday, July 22, 2024
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If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are always available and you
will get top priority from one of the owners. You can reach either of us at aplusschoolsupplies@apssfl.com or
by phone at 954-592-4942.

Thank you so much and we look forward to working with you, your administration, teachers, and students
for the 2024 - 2025 school year.

Amy and Fran Owners,
A+ School Supplies

For more information, visit aplusschoolsupplies@apssfl.com or www.apssfl.com or call 954-592-4942

We take all your school shopping stress away!
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